
 

  

 
 
June 30, 2024  
 
Dear Editor / Head of Department  
 

Schools in Trinidad to Close on Monday 1st, July due to Orange Level Tropical Storm 
Watch  

   
At 4:59pm today, Sunday June 30th, 2024, the Trinidad and Tobago Meteorological Service (TT 

Met Service) updated the Tropical Storm Watch for Trinidad to Orange Level. 

 

As a safety precaution, based on this advisory, all schools in Trinidad will remain closed on 

Monday July 1st, 2024. 

 

Unless a further advisory from the Ministry of Education is issued, schools will re-open Tuesday, 

July 2nd, 2024, except where clean-up operations in schools may be necessary. In such cases, 

parents will be advised directly through the school’s Principal.  

 

The Ministry of Education will continue to monitor updates from the TT Met Service. 
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